
Dear Ms. Noecker,  

My name is Bill Maloney and I live in Ward 2.  I am a 
working member of ISAIAH. I want to thank you for 
passing an ordinance allowing for day shelters throughout 
St. Paul.  ISAIAH thanks you for your efforts to protect 
people from homelessness. 

More importantly, ISAIAH is excited to see more resources 
go towards multiple housing strategies to continue to 
address the housing challenges we face as a city. 

Finally, course correction is needed with the way we 
continue to make downtown St. Paul safe for existing 
community members.  Anything you can do to keep 
handguns out of downtown St. Paul and elevate the 
resources put toward the existing day shelters such as 
Freedom House so that they become more community-
responsible and friendly is appreciated. 

Thank you for your public service. 

Bill Maloney 

 
--  
Bill Maloney 
408 Duke Street 
St. Paul, MN 55102 
 


